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South Bruce Community & Business Association – October 15, 2014 Council Meeting 

The SBCBA Council met at the South Bruce Municipal Office Board Room at 7:00 AM.  

There were 7 people in attendance, those being, Les Nichols, Shirley Kuntz, Jim Gowland, Sharon 

Chambers, Dale Lougheed, Elaine Fischer and Kathy Evans. 

Les opened the meeting welcoming everyone.  

Jim motioned to approve the Agenda and Shirley seconded it. All in Favour.  

Dale motioned to approve the minutes from the August 11th minutes and Shirley Seconded. All in 

Favour.  

The treasurer’s report was given by Elaine. All expenses have been paid and the account is in great 

shape! Jim motioned to accept this report and Shirley seconded.  All in favour.  

The membership report was given by Shirley who mentioned there are five new business’ in the area.  

In regards to the Web site, specifically the Employment and Real-estate listings, Kathy Evans noted that 

the site is ready for any information given but that none has come in. Elaine is going to email the 

members and promote the site as a potential place for their needs. Jim motioned that the web site be 

available for members only use, Dale seconded and All were in favour. Elaine suggested that 

Teeswater.ca be removed from the site as it is apparently no longer in use.  

Sharon gave a good report on the Corporate Strategic plan noting it is now available on the Municipal 

web site. She is anticipating the new Municipal Council and is keen to find out their ideas on the 

Economic Plan.  

Jim mentioned that the Geological Depository is in the coast stage at the moment. 

Jim mentioned that we, as Council, should have a meeting with the new Municipal Council members. 

We were all in agreement with this and thoughts were to invite the new council to a General Meeting.  

Plans for the General Meeting were discussed. Elaine was looking into a venue and it has been found. 

The meeting will be at The Teeswater Curling Club November 19th with Social hour from 6:30 PM, Dinner 

at 7:00 PM and Webinar Presentation by Peter Kenyon on Community Building, economic development 

& youth empowerment, following. Guests to be invited will be the newly elected Council Members. Cost 

to be 15.00.  Please R.S.V.P by Wednesday November 12th. Elaine has since made a wonderful flyer for 

the General Membership and public and another flyer directed to the newly elected Municipal Council 

Members inviting them to the General Meeting.  
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Jim motioned to adjorn and Dale Seconded with All in favour.  

                                                                              

 

Signatures of Officers on Approval: 

 

__________________________________  ___________________________________ 

President/Vice President     Secretary 


